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___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

In light of the latest development of the Novel Coronavirus outbreak, classes at the campus will 

be suspended after the Chinese New Year holidays, and will resume on Monday, 17 February 

2020.  Examinations originally scheduled after the Chinese New Year holidays will be 

postponed.  The Joint 2019 Graduation Ceremony of CIHE and CBCC, originally scheduled 

on 10 February 2020, will also be postponed.  Detailed arrangements about examinations, 

online teaching and learning and make-up classes, as well as the necessary adjustments to the 

relevant activities and the academic calendar of the two institutes for the 2019-20 academic 

year will be announced in due course. 

 

The campus of CIHE and CBCC will remain open.  Apart from class suspension and 

postponement of examinations and graduation ceremony as mentioned above, at present all 

operations of the two institutes will remain normal. 

 

Please stay vigilant and continue to follow strict hygiene practice and make your personal health 

a top priority. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 


